
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, SW., Room 7A¥—321

Washington, D.C. 20554

April 26, 2005

Attn: Peggy T Wang

Boo#z Allen Hamilton

$283 Greensboro Drive

MclLean. VA 22102

USA

DISMISSED—WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Peggy T Wang,

This refers to application, File No. 0080—EX—ST—2005, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commussion is unable to grant your épplication for the facilities

requested. Our Media Bureau has objected to your request based on potential interference to TV

operations. It is unclear howyour testing will be able to mitigate any potential interference.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 3609

Sincerely,

; James R. Burtle

Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch




